Bauhaus-Universität Weimar

Dezernat Internationale Beziehungen International Office

Call for Applications

for

INTERNATIONAL STAFF EXCHANGE WEEK

at Bauhaus-Universität Weimar, Germany 23 – 27 May 2016

»THE ART OF GOOD PRACTICE:

How to sustain internationalisation when things get rough?«

Over the past few years internationalisation has received a lot of attention and many success stories have been told. But as each hype is followed by a decline, internationalisation is now looked at with more scrutiny: Its benefits are more critically assessed and its costs more carefully weighted. Simultaneously, evidence of its positive effects needs to be provided and internationalisation competes with other topics for strained resources. We all agree that internationalisation is important, hence the question: How to proceed and keep it healthy and alive in these times?

In keynotes, workshops and personal meetings, we will discuss the transition of internationalisation from a »topic most talked about« to a sustained comprehensive component in all processes and structures of university life.

The topics of the week will deal with:

- (1) qualitative indicators of internationalisation,
- (2) the internationalisation of administration, and
- (3) the collaboration of experts in administrative and academic units.

Please refer for more information to the programme attached.

Bauhaus-Universität Weimar invites you to share your experiences and to review good practice. It is our intention to honestly and pragmatically discuss ways how to sustain internationalisation when things get rough.

We invite applications from members of our esteemed partner institutions and other interested parties. (Please find the application form attached.) Please submit your application until 15 February 2016 to staffexchangeweek@uni-weimar.de. We will notify the successful applicants by 1 March 2016.

We look forward to welcoming you in Weimar! With kind regards,

Daniela Raddi

Coordinator Staff Exchange Week

Bauhaus-Universität Weimar International Office

Geschwister-Scholl-Straße 15 99423 Weimar Germany

phone: +49 (0) 36 43 / 58 23 59 fax: +49 (0) 36 43 / 58 23 75

e-mail: staffexchangeweek@uni-weimar.de www.uni-weimar.de